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27th June 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Wizard of Oz Production 
 

As you are aware, Year 6 always perform in an end of year show at this time of year.  

The show has a slightly different format this year as it is being performed in the school 

hall, so we have not involved all of Key Stage Two. 
 

We would however like to invite a group of Year 5 children to support in the choir aspect 

of the show.  If your child is interested in taking part, they will need to commit to 

attending the following rehearsals after school and be available for the dress rehearsal 

and both shows. 
 

The rehearsal/show dates are as follows: 
 

 1st July, 2nd July, 5th July, 9th July – 3:30pm until 5:00pm 

 10th July – dress rehearsal – 3:30pm until 6:00pm 

 11th July & 12th July – Show Nights - arrival at school for 5:00pm 
 

If your child would like to take part and is able to attend all of the rehearsals, please 

complete the attached slip and return to school by Monday, 1st July. 
 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Atherton 

Headteacher 
 

 

Wizard of Oz Production 

Thursday 11th July & Friday 12th July 2024 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________   Class: _________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend all of the rehearsals, the dress rehearsal and the 

two show nights. 

 

I confirm that my child will be collected after all rehearsals from school. 

 

Signed: ___________________________________________________ (parent/carer) 
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